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8500  LUNCH PROGRAMS 
 
The Randolph Township Board of Education is fortunate to have suitable lunchroom facilities in 
each of its schools for all of its students.  Hot, nutritious lunches are served in all cafeterias.  All 
students, therefore, are required to remain in their school buildings or on the grounds thereof 
during the lunch period, with the exception of high school seniors who may be permitted to leave 
campus during open lunch with approval of the administration. 
 
The district participates in the Federal Free and Reduced Lunch Program.  Information 
concerning the Federal Program is made available to all students and parents at the opening of 
school each September. 
 
 
N.J.S.A. 18A:18A-42.1; 18A:33-3 et seq.;  

   18A:58-7.1  
N.J.A.C. 8:24-2.1 through 7.5 
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